
 

 

Form 12  

Public Notice of Application  
Concerning Resource Consent  
Section 95A Resource Management Act 1991 
 
Matamata-Piako District Council has received the following application from Caro 
Limited for a Discretionary Activity resource consent: 
 
Proposal:  Establish and operate a quarry to supply aggregate for local farm tracks. 

Address:  153 Hill Road, Te Aroha (legally described as Pt Section 18 and Lot DP 
336039)  

 
The application includes an assessment of environmental effects, technical reports 
and a record of consultation. 
 
The application may be inspected or a copy purchased during normal office hours at a 
Matamata-Piako District Council Office or library or online at www.mpdc.govt.nz/say-
it/have-your-say 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact Ally van Kuijk on 07 884 0060 
or via email avankuijk@mpdc.govt.nz. 
 
Any person may make a submission on the application, however specific restrictions 
apply to any party who is a trade competitor to the applicant. You may lodge a 
submission by sending a written submission to: 
 
Matamata-Piako District Council 
35 Kenrick Street 
PO Box 266 
Te Aroha 3342 
Fax: 07 884 8865 or email info@mpdc.govt.nz 
 
The submission must be on Form 13 (Copies can be obtained from any area 
Matamata-Piako District Council office or from our website) 
Submissions close on: 5pm, Thursday 14 June 2018  
 
After serving your submission on Matamata-Piako District Council, you must also serve 
a copy of your submission on the applicant, as soon as reasonably practicable. 
The applicants address for service is:  
Caro Limited 
153 Hill Road 
RD 2 
Te Aroha  3392 
Or email prycey@xtra.co.nz 
 
Signature on behalf of Matamata-Piako District Council 
 
 
 
     
Ally van Kuijk - District Planner 
Date: Wednesday 16 May  


